## CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT AGENDA REPORT SEPTEMBER MEETING September 30th, 2025

Security Reports

## ITEM 8b

## Vacant Lot Signage

The signs for the District's vacant lot were delivered on Friday. While there are temporary PRIVATE PROPERTY signs in place for now, the new signs will be installed as soon as possible. We also received a replacement sign from the County last week that reads: NO DOGS ALLOWED ON BEACH. This will replace the old existing unreadable sign that is currently bolted to the wood separation fence at the Poche scour pond.





